
 

 

2024/25 Youth Hong Kong Young Writers’ Programme 

(29 March 2025) 

 

3C CHIU Tsz-yau was invited by The Hong Kong Federation of Youth Groups to 

participate in the 2024/25 Youth Hong Kong Young Writers’ Programme and received a 

Certificate of Appreciation. Her pieces were selected for publication in Youth Hong Kong, 

spreading positivity among her peers. 

Award Awardee 

Certificate of Appreciation 3C CHIU Tsz-yau 

 

Through the programme, her English proficiency and writing skills have further 

been enhanced. It also helped motivate her peers to embrace challenges with positive 

attitudes and values. 

 
Principal YUEN, 3C CHIU Tsz-yau and Ms. TANG Wing-yi (from left to right) 


